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27th September 2017  

Dear Parents, 

RED, WHITE AND BLUE DAY - Friday 6th  October, 2017 

On Friday 6th October 2017 we will be raising money in conjunction with Red, White and Blue day. 

Red, White and Blue Day is a national fundraising campaign for schools run annually by the three national Service 

charities. It's an opportunity for children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue and to donate just £1 to 

support the work of ABF The Soldiers' Charity, the Royal Air Force Benevolent Fund, and The Royal Navy and Royal 

Marines Charity. 

Several serving soldiers will be in school during the morning to talk to the children about their roles and 

responsibilities within the military. 

Children will be allowed to wear non-uniform (Red, White and Blue) for a donation of £1.00 towards the charities.  

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Miss A. E. O’Connor 

 

 
 

http://www.greatlearning.com/ipc/

